
 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, Staff, and Learners 

As we move into the heart of February, I took a 
moment to reflect on the many blessings of the past 
two months and all that we have accomplished as a 
school community. Our theme ONE HEART, ONE 
MIND continues to inspire us as we come together 
with purpose, unity, and determination to make this 
a year of growth and achievement. 

This year has already been filled with exciting events. 
We had our academic award ceremonies, where we 
celebrated the hard work and results of the Wayzees 
during 2024. Our recent parents' meeting was 
another wonderful opportunity to strengthen our 
partnerships and ensure we all take hands for the 
sake of our learners. 

One of the most thrilling developments so far is the 
launch of our school choir. Under the leadership of 
Mr. Mpho Masina, a well-known musician, teacher, 
and choirmaster, we have 54 talented learners who 
have come together to sing! Their passion and 
dedication to sharing the spirit of The Way Christian 
School with the world is truly inspiring, and we can’t 
wait to see them grow and shine in their musical 
journey. 

In March, The Way Christian School will participate in 
ShowUp, a prestigious national drama, dance, 
musical instruments, and vocals competition. We are 
excited to showcase the talent of our Wayzees in this 
impressive event and are confident that our learners 
will leave a lasting impression. 

Our school continues to thrive in every aspect—
academically, culturally, and athletically. We are 
thrilled to announce that e-sports, netball, and 
soccer will soon start again. Learners are currently 
preparing to engage in strength and conditioning 
sessions, as soon as the weather allows it, to prepare 
for the upcoming seasons, and we are eager to see 
their growth in these sports as they foster teamwork, 
resilience, and excellence. 

We also proudly remind you that our Grade 12 results 
from 2024 were outstanding: we achieved a 100% 
pass rate, with 27 out of 31 learners earning a 
Bachelor’s pass. These remarkable results serve as 
motivation for our current Grade 11 students as they 
work toward their academic milestones. 

 

 

The school has also been building stronger 
connections with local pre-primary and primary 
schools. This will soon culminate in open days for 
2026, where we will invite prospective learners to join 
our thriving school community. The growth of our 
school enables us to look forward with excitement 
and strategize for a future that will see us continue 
to excel as the best Christian school in Centurion. 

As we continue into the year, please be reminded of 
the vital role you as parents play in the lives of your 
children -our students. “Teamwork makes the dream 
work,” says John Maxwell, and this is exactly what we 
aim to do together—work as one team with one 
heart and one mind. It is only through our united 
efforts that we can guide our children toward 
becoming the best versions of themselves. 

The beautiful verse in Philippians 2:2 says: 
"Then make my joy complete by being like-minded, 
having the same love, being one in spirit and of one 
mind." 
As we walk in unity, let us encourage and support 
one another in all we do, knowing that we are 
building The Way Christian School – a school of 
choice for many future learners in the years to come. 

Thank you for your continued support, partnership, 
and trust. May we keep walking in faith and strive for 
excellence in all we do, knowing that with ONE 
HEART, ONE MIND, we can accomplish great things 
for the glory of God. 

 

Kind regards 

 
 
Mrs. Sanet Bulwan 
Executive Principal 
 


